2021/714450

From: DYPXCPWEB®@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 11/10/2021 5:50 PM

To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Online Submission

11/10/2021

MR Duncan christine Armour

43 Oceanview ST
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

We feel that the application is unacceptable,based on the projected impact on the peace & amenity of the
local residents.

We have already had hotel patrons urinating on our back fence after their time at the Harbord Hotel.
Some of them noisily rampage through the car park beside us at closing time regularly.

Tina & Dhon Armour



